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ULH/2 

REF: UN/GEN.169/SC/mh       2016-07-28 
 
 
TO: 
 

ALL EXECUTIVE COUNCIL MEMBERS AND TRADE UNION REPRESENTATIVES 
 
 
  

 CLOSURE OF UNTU OFFICES & PUBLIC HOLIDAYS 
 
 
The Executive Council took a decision that the Head Office of the United National Transport Union 
(UNTU) will be closed on 8 August 2016 including the offices in Durban, Cape Town and 
Bloemfontein.  
 
UNTU’s offices will also be closed on the two public holidays, Election Day 3 August, and Women’s 
Day 9 August.  
 
 
UNTU Greetings. 
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